
 

From: Marilee Dea [mailto:marileedea@comcast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, January 25, 2015 1:11 PM 
To: BPS Mailbox 
Subject: Could you direct this to Susan Andersen and the Portland Planning and Sustainability 
Commission RE: Propane 
  
Could you direct this to Susan Andersen and the Portland Planning and Sustainability 
Commission re propane. 
  
As a Net Member, a Medical Emergency Responder, and an active member of Cully Assoc. of 
Neighbors I am worried about propane coming through Portland on trains. I know that Pempina 
said that propane is safe, safe, safe but watch this video of an exploding propane train and you 
will not feel as secure about that "safe" statement. 
  
 I also understand that the train cars that are built for gases have an expiration date for safety and 
that date has now passed. Those cars have not been replaced. 
  
 One of the many details we should look into whenever we consider bringing fossil fuel through 
Portland and along the Columbia River.  
 

As part of the conversation about the propane terminal in Portland, I would like you to view a 
video with footage of a propane explosion that gives more credence to the concerns of Portland 
citizens along the rail route, the Oregon Slough, and Hayden 
Island:    http://www.military.com/video/explosions/blast/30000-gallons-of-propane-
explodes/1231135923001/ 

  
Marilee Dea, MSRN, CPNP 
4613 NE Killingsworth Portland Oregon 97218 


